

2nd November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer



Barr Beacon School www.barrbeaconschool.co.uk

Barr Beacon Annual Awards Evening for 2021-2022 Academic Year

This is a follow up letter to remind you that we are celebrating the many successes of our wonderful pupils from the last academic year. The Awards Evening will be held next **Thursday 10th November 2022** at Sutton Town Hall.

The Awards Evening will start at 7.00pm prompt with doors opening at 6.30pm. There are two car parks on Anchorage Road near the Town Hall, two car parks near Sutton Coldfield railway station and a car park by the Town House Hotel. All of these car parks are payable.

All awards and certificates will be issued on the evening. Year 11 pupils will be expected to wear Barr Beacon school uniform, as per our uniform policy. Year 12 and Year 13 students will be expected to wear Sixth Form uniform in line with the Sixth Form uniform policy. All coats will need to be left with parents on the evening.

We are very proud of our pupils and the commitment that they show to their learning and in exemplifying the Barr Beacon Values and look forward to celebrating this with you.

A reminder that the venue has limited capacity and we can only offer two tickets per pupil. In order to reserve your tickets, you will need to complete a Microsoft form by **6pm on Friday 4th November 2022.** Please either scan the QR code or follow the link below to complete the form. Tickets will be issued to pupils next week. You will not be able to attend the Awards Evening without a ticket so please make sure you complete the form. We do not announce the awards for pupils until the evening where we will celebrate together.

Scan me



Follow me

https://forms.office.com/r/PspKLEkN5j

If you have any further questions, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk

Yours Sincerely

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher

Barr Beacon School

Old Hall Lane Aldridge

WS9 ORF

West Midlands











